
 

 
Southampton Supramolecular  

Chemistry Symposium 2016 
Friday 24th June 2016 

10:00 - 18:00 

Lecture Theatre A, Avenue Campus 
University of Southampton, Southampton, SO17 1BF 

The Southampton Supramolecular Chemistry Symposium 2016 is focussed on early 
career researchers (PhD and PDRA) working in supramolecular chemistry. This 
free one-day symposium is a great opportunity for PhDs and postdocs to present 
their research and network with their peers and leaders within the supramolecular 
field. 
 
The day will feature talks and posters from PhD students and postdocs working 
across a broad range of supramolecular topics and a plenary lecture from Professor 
AP de Silva (Queen’s University Belfast). 
 
The symposium is free to attend and will begin at 10.00 on the 24th of June at the 
University of Southampton and finish at 17.30 with a reception. 
 
We hope you can join us for a fantastic summer’s day of supramolecular chemistry!  

 

Register for free (including lunch & refreshments) and submit an abstract for an oral or 
poster presentation at: http://goldup.soton.ac.uk/SouthamptonSupra/  

 
 
For further information please contact 
 Jon Kitchen (	j.a.kitchen@soton.ac.uk) or Steve Goldup (s.goldup@soton.ac.uk)	


